
 

 

 

SCHOOL NURSE APPRECIATION DAY – THURSDAY, MAY 6TH   

 

Dear ATE Families, 

We are celebrating our school nurse, Mrs. Nielson, on Thursday, May 6th. The PSO 

would like to decorate her office with notes and pictures to thank her for all she does 

for our scholars. Please ask your child to decorate the attached picture, or write a note 

to Mrs. Nielson. Parents, please also feel free to write notes to the Mrs. Nielson letting 

her know just how much you appreciate all she has done for your scholars this year. 

As always, gifts and tokens of appreciation above and beyond these heartfelt 

bandages are never expected, but always appreciated. If you are interested in sending 

in a gift or donation for the Health Office, please make sure it is clearly labeled and 

drop items off in the morning valet line along with the project bandages. 

 

Mrs. Nielson’s Favorites: teal, candles, Dove chocolate, mint gum, dried fruit,  

Chick Fil A, Target, Amazon 

 

Health Office Donation Suggestions 

Kindergarten: Bandaids (solid color) 

1st Grade: Children’s Ibuprofen (liquid 

2nd Grade: Ziploc Bags (sandwich size) 

3rd Grade: Children’s Chewable Tums or Children’s Chewable Pepto 

4th Grade: Children’s Tylenol (liquid) 

5th Grade: Luden’s or Breezers Cough Drops 
 
 

 

 

 

Thank you for helping us celebrate our amazing school nurse!!!! 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


